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I very strongly oppose any changes to our current form of voting by Mail.  It has been 

proven save, efficient for voters and efficient to tabulate.  Vote by mail allows all 

registered voters the opportunity to vote without having to travel or lose time at work.  

This proposal is not necessary. 


